


 
Brian Horne, AIA 
Schooley Caldwell Associates Architects 
 
Subject: UARB Reappointment 
 
Dear Daniel, 
 
This is to inform you that I wish to be reappointed for another term on the University Area Review 
Board. I have served on the UARB for the past 12 years and find the role a challenging and 
fulfilling endeavor that it is my sincere hope makes for a better physical environment. 
 
I am sending my resume in a separate attachment. Thank you for considering my request for 
continuing on the board. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Horne, AIA 







                                      
 

 
  

21 W. Broad St. Suite 200 Columbus, Ohio 43215 Phone 614/469/1973 Fax 614/469/1976 

 
Nov. 9, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Ferdelman, AIA 
Urban Designer 
City of Columbus 
Planning Division 
109 N. Front St. 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Dear Dan, 
 
The American Institute of Architects, Columbus Chapter would like to respectfully reappoint Brian Horne, AIA 
of Schooley Caldwell Associates, as a representative to the University Area Review Board. 
 
Brian is an experienced architect and well-respected community resident and advocate of the University 
District.  It is with great enthusiasm that AIA Columbus recommends the reappointment of Brian Horne, AIA to 
the University Area Review Board.  Leaders like Brian elevate the standards of our profession and highlight our 
collective efforts to create attractive and vibrant communities. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at your convenience if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Diane Deane 
Executive Director 
 
 


	Brian_Horne.pdf
	Horne_ Letter of Interest.pdf
	Brian Horne.pdf
	Brian H rec.pdf

	20071226125705890_0002.pdf

